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December 12, 2016

Allen J. Fugate

Coach USA

715 South Pear] Street
Janesville, WI 53548

Mr. Fugate,

As you are probably aware, construction on the University of Wisconsin Music Hall will begin shortly
after the New Year. The limits for this project will be along University Avenue between Lake Street and
Park Street. The construction fence for the project will extend past the curb on the north side of
University Avenue. This project, in conjunction with the ongoing and pressing safety concerns created by
intercity buses stopped and loading in the bus lane on University Avenue, will require the intercity
loading location to move. The City of Madison has approved a location on eastbound Langdon Street,
before the intersection of Lake Street, across from the Pyle Center (see attached diagram). While no
location will be perfect, this spot offers close proximity to the University market. It is also on a street with
much slower traffic than University Avenue.

The date of the transition to the new location has been set for Tuesday, January 3, 2017. This coincides
with the University of Wisconsin winter break, making the move much easier.

Metro Transit offers to help get the word out about this move by placing the information on our website,
as well as through social media such as Facebook, Twitter, and our extensive text alert network.

We ask that you share this information with your contacts at Megabus.
Thank you for your patience and understanding as this issue gets resolved.
Sincerely,

Chuck Kamp ‘5

Transit General Manager
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